
From: Brian Halpin [mailto:bdphalpin@live.co.uk]  
Sent: 09 January 2019 18:08 
To: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Warriners Cottage, Bishops Frome (Reference: 184479 + 184480) 
 
Hi Josh 
 
I confirm that we agree to an extension of time due to the requisite amendments to the design. I am 
in agreement with the advice offered, the use of glass rather than the render finish. Will forward 
amended drawings to this end asap. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Brian 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

 
From: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 10:01:56 AM 
To: Brian Halpin 
Subject: Warriners Cottage, Bishops Frome (Reference: 184479 + 184480)  

  
Good Morning Brian, 
 
Please see attached comments from the Building Conservation Officer in relation to your application 
at Warriners Cottage, Bishops Frome. 
 
I have read Hugh’s pre-application advice and whilst I do note that no specific details were offered in 
terms of materials, a glass finish can certainly provide an assist in a reduced bulk and perceived mass 
of the new work to a minimum and have the lowest impact on the old cottage, given the number of 
alterations to the cottage in the past. 
 
I will await some amended plans which adhere to Hugh’s comments in due course, but please note 
that we will need to agree an extension of time due to reconsultations. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Josh 
__________________________________________________ 

Josh Bailey 
Planning Officer 
Development Management – North Team 
Economy and Place Directorate 
Herefordshire Council, Planning Services, Plough Lane Offices, Hereford, HR4 0LE 
Tel: 01432  261903 
Email: Josh.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk    General Planning Enquiries: 
PlanningDutyOfficer@herefordshire.gov.uk  
 

 
 

 

mailto:bdphalpin@live.co.uk
mailto:Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk
mailto:Josh.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk
mailto:PlanningDutyOfficer@herefordshire.gov.uk


 

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 

necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group 

(HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware 

that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye 

Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail 

and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This 

communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not 

the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 

dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you 

have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all 

copies of it.”  
 


